
Postdoctoral	Research	Position	
Theory	of	novel	superconductors	

U.	Florida	--	Gainesville	
		
A	postdoctoral	research	fellowship	in	the	Hirschfeld	group	in	the	theory	of	novel	
superconductors	is	available	beginning	spring	or	summer	2018.	Some	experience	with	
electronic	structure	theory,	as	well	as	superconductivity	theory,	is	desirable	but	not	required.	
For	full	consideration,	candidates	should	email	a	c.v.,	brief	statement	of	research	interests	and	
three	letters	of	reference	before	December	15,	2017	to	mcolson@ufl.edu,	(Ms.	Marcia	Colson,	
Condensed	Matter	Theory,	U.	Florida	Physics).	
	


